
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 21st, 2015 
 
 
 
Notice of Motion: 
 
Moved by Councillor Giorgio Mammoliti 
 
 
 

That the Executive Director, Municipal Licensing and Standards 
be requested to review the previous City Council direction on the 
rationale for restricting the transfer of standard taxi licenses to 
licensed taxicab drivers and report back to the Licensing and 
Standards Committee. 
 


